
             
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Star Citizen 

 
Barn owl 

 
Nina 

 
Adam 

Bluebird Maya Ashley 

Kingfisher Hairah Chloe Belle 

Kestrel Angel Zayana 

Nightingale Muhammed A Ayesha 

Nuthatch Violet Ali 

Raven Ahmed Parivash 

Robin Amaliia Sree Pragna 

Sparrow Malaiah Zayyan 

Swift Aiza Haifa 

Woodpecker Retal Zaeem 

Wren Ahlaam Rin 

Message from the Headteacher 

  Friday 15th September 2023 

 

    
 
 
As this is the first newsletter of this academic year, I would like to begin by thanking you, on behalf of all staff, 

for your ongoing support and co-operation. I am confident that we will continue to work harmoniously, for the 

best interest of the children. The phase induction meetings will be held in a couple of weeks and the dates and 

times for these are now available in the diary dates below. This year the focus is on developing good reading 

habits and how to use knowledge organisers to enhance learning and will also go over routines and 

expectations. Curriculum Statements and Homework Letters have been emailed, if you have any queries from 

these please bring these to the meeting. I do hope to see you there. 

If your child is in Y6, you will shortly need to complete their high school applications, and we have sent further 

information on this earlier this week. For your convenience, we have also included the dates for the open 

evenings in this newsletter. We do encourage you to attend these sessions, as they give you a flavour of the 

school and their ethos and helps you decide if this is a suitable environment for your child.  

Finally, we are all delighted to have received a reply from the royal palace.  
 

                      Warm Regards                                  Iman Basu Roy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

             

 

 

     Awards for this Week 
Announcements 

Value of the Month – Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 High School Applications 

You will be able to apply for Year 7 2024 

online at: www.eadmissions.org.uk 

from 01 September 2023.  

The deadline for on time applications is 

the 31 October 2023.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Correspondence from Buckingham Palace 

Over the summer holidays, we were delighted to receive a letter from 

Buckingham Palace to thank all of the children at Vicar’s Green for creating 

cards to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III. Each class designed and 

worked on their own Coronation Celebration Card and it was wonderful that 

their hard work was appreciated by the king himself! 

       

 

 

 

 

 

High School Opening Evenings 

Home Communication 

 Curriculum Statements 
for Year 1 to Year 6 

 Homework Letters. 

 Year 4 Raven Swimming 
Letter. 

 Applying for High School 
letter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Health & Safety 

Hair below shoulders needs 
to be tied up. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Date Event  Year Groups 

Friday 22nd September French Afternoon KS2 

Friday 22nd September Internet Safety Talk (Police) Year 5 Classes 

Friday 22nd September 
Mobile Phone and Keeping Safe Talk 

(Police) 
Year 6 Classes 

Thursday 28th September Induction Meeting  
KS1 Classes (Parents invited)  

2:50 -3:30pm 

Friday 29th September Harvest Assembly 
Year 3 Nuthatch (Parents invited) 

2:45-3:20pm 

Wednesday 4th October Induction Meeting 
Years 3 & 4 (Parents invited)  

2:50-3:30pm 

Thursday 5th October Induction Meeting 
Years 5 & 6 (Parents invited)  

2:50-3:30pm 

Friday 6th October Visiting Poet Carol Rumble KS1 & KS2 

Monday 9th October- Friday 13th 

October 
Scholastic Book Fair Whole School 

Thursday 19th October Black History Assembly 
Year 6 Wren (Parents invited)  

2:45 – 3:20pm 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October Half-Term Whole School 

Key 

 Events for parents 

 Events for children 

 Social events 

Diary Dates 


